
From: Nana Jean 
Sent: 3/11/2021 11:36:26 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: 183 barrenjoey rd Newport 

Re application DA2021/1854 

Good morning Kye, 

I am writing to you to voice my concern over the above application. 
I live on the downside of the pool that is intended for this property. 
I am very concerned if the pool leaks it will effect my property. 
I would like measures taken to ensure no leakage occurs from this pool. 

If you could please call me on 
would greatly appreciate it. 

Kind regards 
Jean Horsley 

Sent from my iPad 

to discuss the intended alterations and additions I 

2021/768219


